
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —30th September 2022 

Our Learning 

English 

This week the children have written their own version of ‘The 
Stone Age Boy’ and the teachers have been very impressed by 
the exciting vocabulary they have used. The children have used 
their historical knowledge of this time period to write a narra-
tive about this exciting time. Writing features include time ad-
verbials, onomatopoeia and similes. On Monday the children 
will edit their work. Well done everyone! 

Maths 

This week, the children have continued using their knowledge of 
thousands to estimate, compare and order numbers. They have 
also counted in 50s and applied number bonds within 10. Next 

week we start the addition and subtraction unit. 

PSHRE 

This week we have focused on identifying positive achievements 
and the children have enjoyed sharing things about themselves 

that they are proud of. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 3 Rashford - swimming continues on Monday 

 Homework is due in every Friday morning. The 
spelling test will take place on Friday too.  

 A reminder about reading. All children have 
been provided with a reading record and read-
ing book. Please do encourage your child to 
read and record any reading completed in the 
reading record. Children are expected to read 
in accordance with the pupil handbook read-
ing expectations. Books will be changed once 
your child has read with an adult in school 
and we can assess their understanding of the 
text. Please ask your child to speak to an adult 
when they want to change their reading book. 
There is no set date for this. 

 School council elections took place yesterday. 
Results will be announced in assembly. 

Learning together week  

The year three team look forward to welcoming you 
to our classrooms next week. We know you will be 

impressed with how hard your child works whilst in 
school. Unfortunately, if you have not booked your 

slot, you will be unable to stay in class. 

Star of the week 

3Rashford:    Loki      3Moore:   Laila                      3Wicks:  Eesha 

Word of the Week     purpose 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Year 3 wommery 

We are still looking to create a year three wommery to 
support our science unit. If you have a wommery that we 
could borrow or any equipment that would help us make 

one, please do let us know!  

Fruit and water bottles 

There are still a number of children who are forgetting to bring 
in water bottles and fruit for break time. Please can we have 

your support in reminding them. Thank you. 


